
Woohoot! For those of you who missed it, we had a wonderful presentation about the Green 

Amendment and a unanimous vote in support of it at the Grant County Democratic Party 

meeting tonight.  Thank you, Glenn Griffin for all your hard work in making this happen. These 

are minutes from the last meeting about the Amendment, which you may find interesting. Our 

party support of the Green Amendment is great, but only the beginning in efforts to get it passed 

in this legislative session. Please be aware the only ask for the legislature is to pass the initiative 

through so the people of New Mexico can vote on adopting the Amendment to the State 

Constitution.  There are links to further information about the Amendment as well as links to 

sign on in support for individuals and groups. There is a letter to the editor attached that was 

written and submitted by Glenn Griffin. This is another way of support as well as writing to your 

State Senators and Representatives, participating in the up-coming legislative session which can 

be in person or via zoom. 

 

Thanks for all you do, 

 

Jessica Brooks 

Ward C Chair 
 


